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A quick note toThank the ALRC for its Alcohol Density Study in Madison -- so important in 
this time of too many firearms and accidents. I also thank Dan Nordstrum for his extensive 
research that he submitted to the ALRC, titled:

Addressing Alcohol Outlet Density in Madison, Wisconsin
Dan Nordstrom, MSSW, LCSW dan@addictionmadison.com Updated Dec 15, 2019

I also ask, as he does, that "the City of Madison should explore placing (a) limits on drink 
specials, (b) limits on alcohol advertising in public areas, (c) limits on outdoor seating at 
bars and restaurants that serve alcohol, (d) limiting alcohol sales at athletic and 
community events, and consider (e) increasing funding for the prevention of alcohol 
misuse through public safety, human services and public health agencies."

Who is Dan Nordstrum>

"... a parent of two school-age children and have lived in the Tenney-
Lapham, Williamson-Marquette and Schenk-Atwood-Starkweather-Yahara (SASY) 
Neighborhoods in Madison, Wisconsin, since 2004. I have a Master of Science degree in 
Social Work from the University of Wisconsin-Madison (‘06), with a concentration in 
healthcare policy and administration. My occupational background is in disability 
policy, corrections, healthcare, higher education and mental health counseling with an 
emphasis on addictions and behavioral health. I have worked at the Dane County Jail, 
Oakhill Correctional Institution, University of Wisconsin-Madison and the State of 
Wisconsin Department of Health."
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